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September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Revision Residential Trip 7th – 9th February 2025 

Colomendy Outdoor Education Centre 

 

We have great pleasure in confirming that we will be hoping to run the above mentioned trip 

next year. This revision residential will precede the countdown to the final GCSE exams the 

students will complete a range of outdoor education activities focussing on overcoming 

challenges and building their resilience and confidence. In amongst these activities the students 

will attend revision skills and subject based revision sessions with additional time in the evenings 

spent on team building activities and culminating in a live performance. 

 

This is a 2 day residential visit to Kingswood outdoor education centre in Dearne Valley.  During 

the weeknd the students will be involved in outward bound activities each day these include: 

Zipwiring, high ropes, climbing and abseiling.  All food, activities and specialised clothing will be 

provided during the trip.  An example kit list is attached and the centre facilities can be viewed 

here 

 

https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/dearne-valley 

 

The cost of the trip is £100. If you would like your daughter to attend, please complete the reply 

slip and return it together with the first instalment of £40 via parentpay or cash to the finance 

office in school, no later than Friday 27th September 2024. The final balance of £60 would be 

required by Friday 26th January. Given the proximity of the visit to Christmas we are happy to 

discuss an extension to the payment schedule should this be required. 

 
If your child has an SEND need, authorisation for their attendance on the visit must be 
approved by Mr Lloyd (SENCO) before a place can be confirmed. This is to ensure we 
can safeguard and facilitate your child’s need. 
 

If you have any questions or would like any further information please do not hesitate to contact 

me at the school. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
    
 

 

Mrs E Martinson      
Deputy Headteacher 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Kingswood Revision Residential 
 

Friday 7th February – Sunday 9th February 
 
 

 
NAME OF STUDENT:    ……………………………………………TUTOR GROUP: …………….. 
 
✔ I give permission for my daughter to take part in the 3 day revision residential  to 
Colomendy from Friday 7th February – Sunday  9th February 
 
✔ I understand that the first instalment, totalling £40 is due by the end of September, and 
is non-returnable. 
 
✔ I understand that the total cost of the visit is £100 and that all monies need to be paid by 
the 26th January 2024 and that after this date no monies can be refunded.  
 
For payment the quickest and easiest way to pay is by ParentPay.  A quick link can be found on 
our website.  If you do not have your “Log In” details please either telephone the school or email 
piercyl@thrivetrust.uk whereby these details will be emailed back to you.  Alternatively payment 
can be made by cash via the school’s Finance Office. 
          
Dietary Requirements 
  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
  
My child receives free school meals and requires a packed lunch for this trip   
 
Medical Condition 
 
(Please note down any condition which we should know about for the day of the visit) 
  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
…………..………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
(If any condition arises between filling in this form and the visit, please advise Mrs Martinson 
accordingly). 
 
Emergency Contact Number for Parent:  ………………………………………………….. 
 
Home Telephone Number  ………………………………………………………………….. 
  
I acknowledge the importance of sensible behaviour and the need to follow teachers’ instructions 
during the visit. 
 
Signed:  ………………………………………………………………………..(Parent/Carer) 
 
Date:      ………………………………. 

 
  

Please return to Finance office 

mailto:piercyl@thrivetrust.uk

